
RE: Volunteer Opportunities 
RAI 

From: Erin Shultz (erins@somaine.org) 

To: rhealey31@yahoo.com 

Cc: carolinec@somaine.org 

Date: Tuesday, January 7, 2025 at 11:08 AM EST 

Hi Ray, I forgot the 31 in your email the first time!! I think I got it right this time!! See my email with 
volunteer info below. 

From: Erin Shultz 
Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2025 10:10 AM 
To: rhealey@yahoo.com 
Cc: Caroline Cole <carolinec@somaine.org> 
Subject: Volunteer Opportunities 

Hi Ray, thanks for calling yesterday. We would love to have you and the South Portland Rotary join us in 
programming and events. I am adding our current opportunities here to this email, as well as adding 
Caroline Cole. She is our Senior Director of Strategic Initiatives and can connect with you about more 
opportunities if you are interested at any point. 

Winter Games is our next big event that we would love to have you, and other Rotarians join for. All the 
volunteer opportunities are available on our site, linked here. Folks should look at things labeled for 
Snowshoe, Cross Country Ski, Alpine Ski, and Speed Skating, or across the dates of Feb 26-27. We do 
have a few other opportunities up on the site people can check out as well. Our Winter Games happen in 
the Auburn area, and are at a few venues (Lost Valley, Pineland Farms, and Norway Savings Bank Arena). 
We have spots for registration, time keepers, staging, Fans in the Stands, and set-up/helping with the 
Opening Ceremonies. 

We would love to have your group help in any way possible throughout this event. Let me know if you have 
any specific questions and I hope to connect soon and see you out at Winter Games! 
-Erin 

Erin Shultz (she/her) 
Unified Champion Schools Manager 
Special Olympics Maine 
207-879-0489 x7 
erins@somaine.org 
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